# WITH GOD IN OUR HEARTS, WE LOVE AND LEARN

# St. Joseph's Newsletter

Issue 005 - 15 October 2018



We have enjoyed another exciting week in school. Your children really are working hard and they are producing some excellent work. I would like to take this opportunity to raise the profile of e-safety. Please can I ask that you speak to your children again about how to stay safe online. The latest concern is that children are being exposed to games and videos not suitable for children of their age. Please can you continue to monitor your children's online activity and discuss with them what they are accessing. It is really important we protect our children and teach them how to stay safe online. Thank you for support!

#### CAFOD

It was wonderful to see all of your children dressed so brightly on Friday in support of CAFOD, supporting those less fortunate than ourselves is an important message to pass on to the children. All of the money raised today will be sent to CAFOD and it is important that our children know the difference bringing in £1 has made to others lives. Thank you!

#### Parent Governor Appointment

We are currently looking to appoint a new parent governor. If you would be interested in joining the school's governing body please feel free to make an appointment to speak to me and I will be able to give your more information about the post. The role of parent governor is really important in ensuring we get a good balance of views and input to guarantee the best possible education for the children of St. Joseph's. If you are interested in applying forms can be collected from the school office and must be returned by Monday 5th November at the latest. Mr Jobburns

### **Sporting Success**

Huge congratulations to our football and netball teams who both won the Cardinal Griffin Tournament last week. We are really proud of your achievements but more importantly of the excellent team work and sportsmanship you displayed in every single game. Well done!

Headteacher: Mr D Jobburns Chair of Governors: Mrs M Green Email: headteacher@st-josephs-rugeley.staffs.sch.uk Tel. No: 01889 228735

Website Address: www.st-josephs-rugeley.org.uk

**Future Events** 

Wednesday 17 October Year 3 trip to Pizza Express
Wednesday 17 October Girls' Football @ RLC 1-3pm
Friday 19 October Roald Dahl Day for year 1 and 2

Thursday 25 October Break up for half term

Monday 5 November Return to school

Tuesday 6 November 4-7pm Parents' Evening Thursday 8 November 4-7pm Parents' Evening

Thursday 15 November PTFA Winter Wonderland 6-9pm School Hall

Monday 19 November PTFA AGM 8pm @The Colliers Pub

Thursday 6 December Christmas Fair

Friday 14 December EYFS Christmas Concert 9.30am Monday 17 December Y5/6 Carol Concert in Church 6pm

Tuesday 18 December Y1 Concert 2.30pm and 6pm Wednesday 19 December Y2 Concert 2.30pm and 6pm Thursday 20 December Y4/5 Carols in School 2pm Friday 21 December Break up for Christmas

Star Learner Week 005

Nursery Jude
Class A Jessica
Class B William
Class C Ava
Class D Connor
Class E Declan

Class F Year 5 Gardeners

Class G Libby

Star Person Week 005

Nursery Max Liana Class A Class B Jordan Jayden <u>Class C</u> Class D Holly Class E Noah Class F Grace Class G Olivia

Star Presentation Week 005

Nursery Rubie
Class A Ivy
Class B Jayla-May
Class C Filip
Class D Isla
Class E Mia
Class F Layla
Class G Hilary

Star Friend Week 005

Zach Nursery Class A Sophia Class B Austin <u>Class C</u> Finnian Class D Sydney Class E Milly Class F Max Class G Sadie

## AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS TERM—Staring w/c 17.9.18

Clubs running this term:

Monday: Football for years 3-6 All welcome

Tuesday: Class clubs for years 1-6 Wednesday: Staff Training No Clubs

Thursday: Netball for years 3-6 All welcome

Mon-Fri: Early drop off 8am (£1.50) Late Pick up 4.30pm (£2.50)